
 

 

 

RGS/058 /2022-23     

 11th Aug. 2022 

 
 

Fee Payment Circular 

Grade 10 & 12 
 
 

 

Dear Parent 

 

You are requested to clear the fee dues of your ward before the CBSE 

Registration. The last date to clear the fee is 20th August 2022. The 

process of Registration of your ward will only be initiated after the 

NOC is received from the Accounts Department. 

 

 

 

Warm Regards 

TEAM RGS ! 


